


The ACT Consumer Protection Code applies to customers in the ACT. From 1 July 2020, the 

following retailer’s Guaranteed Service Levels (GSLs) and associate rebates are applicable.  

 

You are entitled to receive a rebate under the Code if we fail to meet any applicable 

Guaranteed Service Levels outlined above. Rebates will be paid as a credit on your next 

invoice.  We will provide a supporting statement to inform your business of the applicable 

Guaranteed Service Levels rebate.  

You may also apply for a rebate by contacting the SmartestEnergy Customer Service team on 

1300 176 031 or at help-aus@smartestenergy.com.au.   

For more information, please refer to the ACT Consumer Protection Code 2020.   

 

 

 

https://www.icrc.act.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0011/1456580/Final-decision-Attachment-1-Consumer-Protection-Code-2020.pdf

